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ADMINISTRATIVE ACTION
FINAL ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT STATEMENT/SECTION 4(f) EVALUATION
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U.S. Environmental Protection Agency  U.S. Army Corps of Engineers
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ETDM #: 8247
Financial Project Number; 410844-1-28-1
Federal Project Number: 7777-087-A

The proposed project is located in the City of Port St. Lucie, Florida (St. Lucie County). The
proposed project would extend the Crosstown Parkway from Manth Lane on the west, across the
North Fork St. Lucie River to U.S. 1 on the east, a distance of approximately 2 miles. Alteratives
under consideration include the No Build Altemative, transportation systems management
alternatives, and multiple build alternatives that provide a river crossing on a new alignment.

Submitted pursuant to 42 U.S.C. 43
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Date

For additional information contact;

Beatriz Caicedo-Maddison, P.E.
Senior Project Manager

Florida Department of Transportation
3400 West Commercial Boulevard
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309
Telephone: (954) 777-4336
Facsimile: (954) 777-4671
beatriz.caicedo@dot.state fl.us

.i.c 303
David Hawk

Acting Division Administrator
Federal Highway Administration

Cathy Kendall, AICP
Environmental Specialist
Federal Highway Administration
545 John Knox Road
Tallahassee, FL 32303
Telephone: (850) 553-2225
Facsimile: (850) 942-9691
cathy.kendall@dot.gov

Comments must be received by the Senior Project Manager at the mailing address provided above
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